Public Hearing Quiet Pasture Drive
September 26, 2020 8:00 am

On September 26, 2020 at 8:00 am a Public Hearing was conducted on Quiet Pasture Drive in the matter of the Guthrie Township taking Quiet Pasture Drive over as a township road. In attendance was the Guthrie Township Board members, Amanda Lofthus (Chair), Roger Corson (Supervisor), Michael Schmidt (Supervisor) and Amanda Fallgren (Clerk). Also, in attendance Tony Collyard and Darin Katzenmeyer, residents on Quiet Pasture Drive. 
Purpose: Contest Township taking over Quiet Pasture Drive.
In discussion: The road will be bladed 1 time per month in the summer, as well as one roadside mowing per year. Winter months, when needing snow plowing/drift removal Tony and Darin were advised to contact the township board and we will have Gladen’s get this done. Also, advised if blading not done per contract scheduled in the summer months, to notify the board.
 Widening, shaping and crowning will need to be done in the spring by Gladen’s and can be done with regular blading/maintenance.
GIS measurement from road right away to cul-de-sac is 3,504 ft.
The board will re-write the Road Contract with Gladen’s for blading and snowplowing of Quiet Pasture Drive. 
At 9:00 am the Public Hearing for Quiet Pasture Drive was closed, with no further attendees to be noted.
Guthrie Township will do a Road Agreement Acceptance Form/resolution to adopt Quiet Pasture Drive as a township road. 
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